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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, July 9, 2019 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
July 9, 2019, at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Clint Bushey, Principal; and 
Heather Cramer, Superintendent 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on the work being done 

throughout the summer.  The transition to the new servers is complete and everything is operating as it should be.  

The phone upgrade will be done on July 16.  Training for all administrative assistants will take place the afternoon 

of July 16.  Cleaning and recycling of materials continues to be done. 

 Intervention Program for MS/HS—Mr. Bushey presented information on Edgenuity, an intervention program for 

the Jr./Sr. High.  The program will serve as an intervention tool for students who need extra support in reading 

and math. 

 JHE Student Handbook—There were no changes for the JHE handbook.  The committee recommends that it 

moves to full board for approval. 

 Jr./Sr. High Student Handbook—Mrs. Cramer outlined the changes made for clarification within the handbook.  

The committee recommends that it move to the board for full approval. 

 Annual Notices—The committee reviewed the annual notices and will move to committee for full approval. 


